
 

 

17th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Football World Cup England v Iran (21.11.22) 

 

As many of you will know, the 2022 FIFA World Cup commences this weekend.  

 

England kick off their own campaign in a match against Iran on Monday afternoon (21st 

November, 1pm kick off).  

 

This is to inform you that we will be screening the game in school across Key Stage 1 

& 2 for those pupils who wish to watch the game.  

 

An alternative activity (film) will be offered in each of the phases for those who do not 

wish to watch the football. Staff will advise children which film is to be shown. Children 

will then be free to choose whether they would prefer to watch the football or a film – 

they should let their class teacher know their choice on Monday morning.   All 

alternative films will be either U or PG certificates and class teachers will inform 

parents of the film choice via class Dojo. 

 

Please note that children should attend school in normal school uniform on the day. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

 

Andy Herbert 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


